
Summer 2024

As you may remember, we usually require some summer reading to be completed by

each child so that everyone keeps up their skills and improves their reading in the weeks we are

not in school. This summer is no different.

Below you will find the requirements for incoming first grade. We are asking the

children to read as much as possible and log their books. As you finish reading a book, please

keep a reading log of the books to submit at the beginning of the school year.

When school starts, please send in to school your Reading log as well as any library

reading logs you may do.

In addition to your day to day reading of books you might consider joining the Baltimore

County Library Summer Reading program as well. The theme this year is “Adventure Begins at

Your Library” and you can sign up online with the Baltimore County Library. Keep track of books

read and submit to the library according to their requirements. Barnes and Noble Book Store

also has a summer reading program.

Time spent reading with your child is time well spent, please take advantage of this

precious time in your child’s life as they emerge as avid readers!

Have a Great Summer and Happy Reading!

● For incoming 1st grade students-
o we are requiring that all children read or have read to them at least 10 books

of their choosing (of course you may always complete more).
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